Refe rence.: FOI'735 North Tyneside Council

Request:

I’'m writing to make a request under the FOI Act. Please could you tell me whether there
are any asylum seekers being accommodated in hotels your local authority area?

Response:

No hotel accommodation is being used in North Tyneside to accommodate asylum
seekers.

The information supplied to you is owned by the council unless otherwise stated and may be protected by copyright. You are free to use
it for your own purposes, including any non-commercial research or for the purposes of news reporting. Any other re-use of a
commercial nature will require the permission of the Council. Further enquiries in this respect should be directed to Head of Law and
Governance, North Tyneside Council, Quadrant The Silver Link North, Cobalt Business Park, North Tyneside, NE27 0BY
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